
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Autumn Term 2:  

An�-bullying week—commencing 

12th November 

 

Children in Need/Non-uniform 

day—Friday 16th November 

 

Oak Class Assembly—Friday 16th 

November 9:00am 

 

Open Mornings for New Parents 

(Sept 2019) - Monday 19th 

November and Tuesday 20th 

November 9:00—10:30am 

 

Non-uniform day—Tuesday 27th 

November (Jolly Jars) 

 

PTA Christmas Fayre—Friday 30th 

November 3:30—5:30pm 

 

Juniper Class Assembly—Friday 

30th November 9:00am 

 

Redwood Class Assembly— Friday 

7th December 9:00am 

 

Christmas Disco—Friday 14th 

December 6:00—7:30pm 

 

Christmas Jumper Day—Friday 

14th December 

 

Christmas Produc�on 

Performances—Tuesday 18th and 

Wednesday 19th December 6:00—

7:00pm 

Pantomime Visit to School, 

Christmas Par�es and Christmas 

lunch —Thursday 20th December 

 

School breaks up for Christmas 

Holidays Friday 21st December at 

2:15pm 

Pupils return to school on Tuesday 

8th January 2019 

 

 

Jack Ru�er's Visit 

Jack put the children through their paces with his circuit of 

exercises that he uses as warm ups before training.  The pupils had 

to take part in 6 different exercises with a minute for each.  It was 

great to see such enthusiasm from all the children taking part in 

this event - lots of excitement and fun had by all.  There will be 

more informa�on and photographs about Jack's visit in  next 

week's newsle>er.  

 

Remembrance Homework 

The display in the main corridor is filled with such moving and 

crea�ve work designed by the children as part of their homework 

task.  The passion and thought that has gone into these pieces of 

work is outstanding and really reflects the importance of 

remembering all those who lost their lives in the wars.  Please take 

the �me to look at the display when you are next in the school - or 

if you are not able to do this then here are some photographs of 

the display.    

Newsle>er Date: 9th November 2018 



 

An� Bullying Week - The school will be focussing on this very important issue throughout the week and in   

doing so, are asking for pupils to wear 'ODD SOCKS' on Monday 12th November. 

 

Children in Need Day! Friday 16th November 2018 

This will be a non-uniform day for the children and the theme for this year's charity day is  

SPOTACULAR!'  Children are encouraged to pay £1 for wearing their non-uniform clothes. 

Oak Class Assembly - Friday 16th November 2018 

Parents are invited to join in the celebra�on with the school to experience pupils' learning this term.  Please 

note the new �me for this event is 9:00am start.    

Girls' Football Match this coming Wednesday (14th November) - We wish you every success team! 

Unfortunately the Netball tournament was cancelled due to the heavy rainfall.  



 

 

 

 

 

 


